
Horsford CE VA Primary School  

PTA Film Club presents…. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 23rd February 2017 at Mill Lane 

for Years 3-6 
 

The film will run after school from 3.30pm until 5pm. 

Parents to collect from office entrance. 
 

The children will receive a drink and popcorn during the film. 

 

Each child present at the film club will be entered in to a raffle and the 

winner will receive the ‘The Trolls’ DVD. 
 

Cost per child is £2.50 
 

Please pay at the office as soon as possible, tickets will be sold on a first come, first 

served basis. 

 

The children will be supervised by parents who have been DBS checked and staff will be 

available if needed. 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
HORSFORD CE VA PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA 
 

 

Child’s Name _______________________________  Class ________________ 

 

 

£2.50 enclosed for ticket for The Trolls on Thursday 23rd February 2017 at Mill Lane 

 

Please complete as appropriate -    

 

My child will walk home. 

 

 My child will be collected by ____________________ 

 

Signed ________________________________________ 


